
 
 

October 25th, 2022 

 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 

Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 

 

RE: EB-2022-0058 Ottawa River Power Corporation Extension Request 

 

Ottawa River Power Corporation (ORPC) is scheduled to file an Incentive Rate-setting Mechanism (IRM) 

application on November 2nd, 2022, for rates effective May 1st, 2023. ORPC kindly requests a 2-week extension 

to November 16th, 2022, to file its IRM application with the Ontario Energy Board. The utility requires additional 

time to analyze and calculate principal adjustments from 2015 to 2020 on RSVA Power and Global Adjustment 

accounts in response to recommendations made by the Ontario Energy Board during its review of ORPC’s 1588 

and 1589 accounts. Ottawa River Power Corporation believes a 2-week extension to November 16th, 2022 would 

allow sufficient time to properly analyze the accounts and principal adjustments. 

 

Should the board have any questions or concerns, please find my contact information below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Justin Allen 

President & CEO 

jallen@orpowercorp.com 

T: (613) 732-3687 x 230 

283 Pembroke Street West • P.O. Box 1087 • Pembroke, Ontario K8A 6Y6 

Tel: (613) 732-3687 • Fax: (613) 732-9838 

www.orpowercorp.com 

mailto:jallen@orpowercorp.com

